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LED - Emergency Rules Adopted for Proposition 125 

March 9, 2023 

Dear Liquor Stakeholders, 

On February 27, 2023 the State Licensing Authority through the Liquor and Tobacco 
Enforcement Division adopted emergency rules as a result of the passage of 
Proposition 125, which went into effect March 1, 2023. Amendments were made to 
effectuate the conversion of fermented malt beverage off-premise retailers to the 
new fermented malt beverage and wine retailer license type. The emergency rules 
will remain in effect until their expiration 120 days from the adoption date unless 
sooner terminated or replaced by permanent rules. 

Please click below for the amended rules. 

Proposition 125 Revised Liquor Rules, 1 C.C.R. 203-2 

The State Licensing Authority anticipates filing a permanent rulemaking notice, which 
will include these revised rules, and holding a virtual public hearing on the 
proposed permanent rules at a future date. That process will include the 
opportunity for additional substantial stakeholder and public participation. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to LED at dor_led@state.co.us  if you have any 
questions, issues, or comments.  

Respectfully, 

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division 

https://sbg.colorado.gov/sites/sbg/files/documents/Proposition_125_Emergency_Rules_03.09.2023.pdf
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